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Farewell to the ASI [1]

Written by Rachel Patterson [2] | Sunday 9 December 2007

After four months here, the time has come to say goodbye to the 
ASI and return home to the US. Working here has been quite the experience and of what I remember, I'll 
never forget. I will certainly miss the guys in the office and the slice of English culture I've gotten to know.

I've had a fantastic time exploring London, but now I'm ready to return to small town life in Walla Walla, 
Washington and complete my undergraduate work at Whitman College. I'm especially looking forward to 
Senior year when I will stop paying rent on my house and simply take up residence in the library as I 
attempt to finish my thesis.

Good luck to the ASI and to everyone here!
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